
From: Angela  
Sent: 09 May 2023 18:09 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning objection no: 2022/3853/P 
 
I have lived in Camden for the last 50 years and observed the growing 
popularity of Camden Lock.  It has now become so crowded and overwhelmed 
with tourists that it has become an unpleasant feature of the weekends.  I feel 
that until the transport system has been sorted out to cater for these 
enormous numbers of visitors we should not be trying to add new attractions 
to the area.  When will the underground be improved?  It has been under 
discussion for maybe 20 years!  Because of the vast numbers of people the 
escalators are closed for part of the weekend and the crowds are directed 
downs a circular staircase which feels very unsafe. 
 
For this reason I object to the proposed plan. 
 
Angela Andersen 
 
 


